From: Elizabeth Salisbury Afshar 
Sent: Friday, March 09, 2018 10:26 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Conference fee and parking

Dear Steve,


You had asked me to send an email after this conference took place: https://vendome.swoogo.com/2018-Chicago-Opioid-Summit

I was a speaker at the conference, and because of that, they waived my registration fee ($300) and also validated my parking ($17 I believe) onsite for the second day of the meeting (the day I spoke).  These fees were not reimbursed, but waived/validated.  There were no other costs covered (no lunch, swag, etc)

Please let me know if you have any additional questions/need additional info!

Thanks,

Elizabeth

Elizabeth Salisbury-Afshar, MD, MPH, FAAFP, FASAM, FACPM
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers
Medical Director of Behavioral Health
Chicago Department of Public Health
